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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Wathen. 

Friday, March 05, 2010 1O:Ol AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
D i rector of C om mu n i cat io ns 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 9:52 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E case #: 2009-00549 

---------------_._--____________________---- 

From: Guy Wathen[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 9:51:29 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E case #: 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I oppose the proposed rate increase for LG&E, case number - 2009-00549. As a business owner and 
home owner, I feel these rates are way out of hand, especially in view of the present state of the 
economy I 

Thank You, 

Guy Wathen 
Owner 

Fish W'indow Cleaning 
7321 New LaGrange Road, Suite 230 
Louisville, KY 40222 

Phone: REDACTED Cell" REDACTED Fax: REDACTED 
REDACTED 
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The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential information of Fish Window Cleaning of Louisville and is intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity named above, and may be privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by 
telephone (1.502.426.5450), and delete the original message. Thank you 

3/8/2010 


